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SAFETY GUIDELINES FOR HAIR & NAIL SALONS 

 
In the midst of the widespread effort to promote social distancing, we have received many inquiries 
regarding the safety of receiving services such as manicures, pedicures, hair cuts, coloring, blowouts, etc., 
at salons or at home. At this time, these services are considered non-essential and risk the spread of the 
virus to yourself, your family, and others. 
 
The current CDC guidelines recommend staying 6 feet or more away from others when leaving your 
home for essential errands only. As part of our efforts to limit the spread of coronavirus, we are asking 
the community to refrain from leaving their homes for nail/hair appointments, or inviting anyone in to 
provide these types of services. These guidelines apply to services received at home as well, as many 
hairdressers and manicurists travel to many different families and it is impossible to know if he or she 
may have picked up the virus on the job.  
 
Again, we want to remind you that if you or someone in your household has tested positive or is 
presumed positive based on symptoms, the entire household must be in isolation.  This means they may 
not leave the home for shopping or leisure; ask a friend or neighbor to pick up any essentials you may 
need that cannot be delivered and leave them at your doorstep.  
 
We appreciate your efforts in following these guidelines and doing your part in keeping our community 
healthy and safe. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The Community Doctors 


